
Hello Families of 6th & 7th graders,

Soon you will be receiving notifications when your student is scheduled to return textbooks and library books. A
list of all items they have checked out will be emailed,too. All 6th & 7th graders returning for the 21-22 year,
will keep their Chromebook, charger and tote over the summer, despite these items appearing on the
lists you will receive**. In the event that you are not returning to Murphy next school year (21-22) ALL items,
including the Chromebook, charger and tote, must be returned on your scheduled date. It is a great idea to
bring a bag to carry items that are being returned. Please note, consumable workbooks do not need to be
returned by any student. If you do not want your workbooks, please recycle them at home.

**The white keyed Chromebooks, pictured below, are out of date and will no longer be supported by our IT
department. If your student has a white keyed Chromebook & charger, we highly recommend that you plan to
exchange it for an updated model at the time of your textbook returns.

If your student has a damaged chromebook that is black keyed, rather than the obsolete white keyed one
mentioned above, please contact the librarian Ms. Pansoy, with your concerns; her email address is
Pansoyy@mhusd.org. She will work with you to find a solution.

Please note students who fail to return items or clear fines for Martin Murphy, will carry this outstanding
balance into the next year and could adversely affect schedule pick up or student activities.

← Bring me back to swap!
← Wrap the cord for easy scanning!

Keep me at Home* →
*Email Ms.Pansoy if I am damaged.
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6th Grade Textbooks
Last Name A-L: Wed. 5/26
from 9am -12:30 pm
Last Name M-Z: Wed. 6/2
from 9am -12:30 pm

During school on Tue. 5/25 During school on Fri. 5/28

7th Grade Textbooks
Last Name A-L: Wed. 5/26
from 9am -12:30 pm
Last Name M-Z: Wed. 6/2
from 9am -12:30 pm

During school on Tue. 5/25 During school on Fri. 5/28
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